





- * To all parents/family members for your wonderful support of the Chinese New Year Celebration in the school. We hope you had a great time with us.
- For donating tissue paper and hand soap. These items are continually needed in the school.
- We would like to request for used items for Art & Craft purposes, magazines, toilet rolls, boxes, jam bottles, egg racks, vitagen bottles, etc. You may ask the teachers what they need.

1. LEARNING THEMES FOR MARCH - WEATHER, FOOD & OCCUPATION

TASKA	People who work in a : Help us , Protect us , Provides service
K 1	Food : GO Food , GROW Food , GLOW Food
K2	Weather: Tropical Weather, 4 Seasons, Natural Disasters

You can contribute to your children's class by letting them bring anything that is related to the theme - objects (real or toys), DVD, books (fiction or non-fiction) etc.





2. ATTENDANCE & PUNCTUALITY

We have noted with concern that there a number of children coming to school after 8am. Children are expected to establish good habits of being punctual and coming to school every day. Any absence affects the child's learning / late arrivals disrupts teaching routines and so may affect the learning of others in the same class.



4TH MARCH 2019

TASKA & TADIKA DATUK SIMON FUNG, Kingfisher Park, Likas, Kota Kinabalu. Tel: 088-431681/431682 Email:

ttdsfkids@gmail.com



Office hours during school holidays 8 A.M—1 P.M

TO SUPPORT LESS
USAGE OF PAPER,
WE WILL BE
DISTRIBUTING OUR
MONTHLY NEWSLETTER
VIA EMAIL. IF YOU
WISH TO GET A COPY
PLEASE GIVE OR
UPDATE YOUR EMAIL
ADDRESS WITH THE
ADMIN OFFICE OR
EMAIL TO:

ttdsfkids@gmail.com

Page 1 TTDSFNEWS 03/19

3. FRIENDLY REMINDERS

SET OF EXTRA CLOTHES

Please put a set of extra clothes in your child's bag. It has been noted that there are a number of children who are not having it in their bags. Children have incidents (urinate or spill water ,etc.) and need to change their clothes.



PLEASE USE THE SAFETY CARD

It has been noted that there are still some parents/ guardians/drivers that do not use the safety card. This is a security measure to ensure the safety of your child. Please use the card each time you fetch your child and display the card for the teacher to see.

This will make it easier for the teachers to prepare your child and send him/her to the car to prevent a traffic jam.

Please inform the office if someone else is picking up your child. Even if the person has the safety card. We will not allow the child toleave especially if she/he shows distress until we have confirmation from parents.

SAFETY CARD

EXTRA CHINESE CLASS



- Extra Chinese class will start in March and it will be for only K2 this year. For the time being there will be no extra class for K1. This is because the children are from Taska and need the time to settle in properly.
 - K2 Monday & Wednesday (12:05pm to 12:50pm)

 FEES per month : Rm40.00

TAEKWONDO



Taekwondo is available for parents who want their children to learn this art. It will be held in the school hall from 1p.m.- 2p.m.

- Taekwondo Head Instructor
 Alex Ian Chong, 6th Dan Belt
 holder will be teaching the
 children the basic skills. He
 has acquired the certificate
 National Coaching under
 Majlis Sukan Negara
 Malaysia. If you are
 interested please register at
 our office.
- Classes will be held every
 Tuesday at 1:00pm 2:00pm
- I. Registration Fee
 - : Rm20.00
- II. Monthly Club Fee : Rm35.00



Page 2 TTDSFNEWS 03/19

PICK UP TIME



Please take note of time your child is to be picked up. Teachers will be on duty for 1 hour only after dismissal time. Time after that is considered late and a fine of **Rm5.00 for every half an hour** will be charged.

* Teacher's time is taken up if you are late. They have to evaluate/assess day's work and prepare for the next day's lesson after their duty. Please call the office if you are going to be late. Teachers will be on duty until 1pm from Monday to Thursday and 12:30pm on Friday.

4. ASSEMBLIES AND MUSIC & MOVEMENT

Parents are more than welcome to be around the school grounds as well participate in the Monday assemblies and Friday music & movement. However, we would like to remind parents to not remain near the classrooms area and keep your voice a minimum as it can disrupt ongoing classes.



5. ST SIMON PARKING SPACE



We acknowledge your concerns about the parking area. The maintenance department is currently working on this.

6. DATES TO REMEMBER - MARCH / APRIL 2019

* MARCH

I. 14th - 15th : Dental Visit (Tadika Only)

II. 23rd - 31st : 1st Term Break

APRIL

I. 1ST : Back to School



In the Service of Young Children

Ms. Caroline Stephens







Page 3 TTDSFNEWS 03/19